
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

Dear Parents & Carers,                 10th February 2022 

     Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday 

You may be aware that there is an additional bank holiday this year on Friday 3rd June to celebrate the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. I am pleased to inform you that Croydon Education Department have agreed that 
schools can have an additional Jubilee public holiday on Friday 27th May (the last day of half term), as the 
planned holiday falls during half term.  

The last day of half term will therefore be Thursday 26th May. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Annie Mitchell 

Head Teacher 

 


